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8 August 2018 
 

RMS Ref: SYD16/00635/04 (A23497831)  

Your Ref: SSD 7662 MOD 1 

 

Key Sites and Industry Assessments  

Department of Planning and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

MODIFICATION FOR MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT  
2 FIGTREE DRIVE, SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  
    

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Reference is made to Departments letter dated 31 July 2018 with regard to the abovementioned 
development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) 
for comment.   
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the 
proposed modification at 2 Figtree Drive, Sydney Olympic Park as stated on pages 7-8 of the 
S4.55 report.  

Any inquiries can be directed by email to Jana Jegathesan at 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Aleks Tancevski    
  A/Senior Manager Land Use Assessment  
  South East Precinct, Sydney Division  
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